
R.Jget S::lund Ehergy 
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PS:.oom 

Mr. Steven V. King 
Executive Director and Secretary 

October 21, 2016 

Washington Utilities and Transp01iation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 

Re: Advice No. 2016-29 
Electric Tariff Filing - Filed Electronically 

Dear Mr. King: 

Pursuant to RCW 80.28.060, WAC 480-80-101 and-105, please find enclosed for filing the 
following proposed revisions to the WN U-60, Tariff G for electric service of Puget Sound 
Energy ("PSE"): 

First Revision Sheet No. 195 - Schedule No. 195: Electric Vehicle Charger Incentive 

The purpose ofthis filing is to extend the pilot incentive by six months to April 30, 2017. The 
six-month extension allows for PSE and UTC Staff to continue work on PSE's electric vehicle 
pilot program in light of the on-going Commission investigation regarding policy issues related 
to the implementation ofRCW 80.28.360, electric vehicle supply equipment under Docket No. 
UE-160799. PSE is not proposing changes to customer incentives, total number of customers 
eligible or program structure. The total budget for the program will remain under that originally 
discussed in UE-131585. 

UTC Staff anticipates receiving additional public comment on Docket No. UE-160799 early next 
year and felt that this docket would be resolved before April 30, 2017. PSE will work diligently 
with UTC Staff to file future electric vehicle programs consistent with the learnings under the 
cunent electric vehicle pilot program and the outcome of Docket No. UE-160799 after the 
resolution of Docket No. UE-160799. 

The tariff sheet described herein reflects an issue date of October 21, 2016, and an effective 
date of November 21, 2016. Posting of proposed tariff changes, as required by law and the 
Commission's rules and regulations, is being completed immediately prior to or coincident 
with the date of this transmittal letter through web, telephone and mail access in accordance 
with WAC 480-100-193. 
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Please contact Benjamin Farrow at (425) 456-2541 or Mei Cass at (425) 462-3800 for additional 
infmmation about this filing. If you have any other questions please contact me at 
(425) 456-2110. 

Enclosure 
cc: Lisa Gafken, Public Counsel 

Sheree Carson, Perkins Coie 

Sincerely, ~ ~ 
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Director, State Regulatory Affairs 


